Mr. Max Kissell, Portis, Kansas,

Dear Max:

I appreciate your very nice letter of the 24th instant, and want to assure you that we will be happy to send the ball to Miss Marcile Peterson, in Wellington. We are listing the addresses of the boys and also the addresses of where they desire their basketball trophies to be sent.

I notice you are home now. Won't you kindly give our kindest regards to your good mother and dad? They certainly think the world and all of you, Max, and I am very sure that you will never disappoint them.

When you arrive at Mt. Vernon drop us a note and keep us advised of the changes that you make so that we may send you our "Jayhawk Rebounds". I am sending you the first one, and after you have read it turn it over to your dad. Tell him we will also put him on the mailing list. Our effort is to keep the athletes informed as to the whereabouts of the other boys. The inking on this copy is not good - it is one of the rejects - but is all we have left at present.

Max, you did a great job the latter part of your basketball season. You certainly came through in great shape - something that I was convinced you could have done from the beginning, but I believe you felt you had too much power ahead of you. When you reached out you went places, but you were repressed, it seemed to me, most of the time. I was always firmly convinced that you could do the job, and we will be counting on great things when you return.

If you do have a chance before you leave, be sure to drop by and say hello. We will be here all summer, and as it appears we will be pretty busy.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.